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I'm a resident of Whitminster village and have been since 2006.  I object to development of site WHI012 (Land South 

of Hyde Lane, Whitminster) which is well outside the existing development boundary and is served by an undrained 

single lane road that cannot support twenty houses. I use this road to walk my dog and feel that this road is far too 

narrow to support any proposed dwellings. Further widening of the road would severely damage local wildlife and 

take away further green spaces.  

 

I thoroughly object to development of PGP1 (Land at Grove End Farm) for up to 2,250 houses as it will destroy the 

local character of Whitminster village and extend urban sprawl from Stroud through to Whitminster. The 

infrastructure of the local area does not support this extensive development. The local schools have no further 

space to develop or expand. The countryside will be massively impacted and this will be the top of the iceberg if 

allowed to go ahead.  

 

 

 

 

  


